
From:
To: "Shane Donnelly" <shane.donnelly@parliament.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Ethics Committee
Date: Sun, 25 Jan 2009 22:38:03 +1100

The Secretary,
Joint Select Committee on Ethical Conduct
Parliament House
Hobart TAS. 7000
Phone: (03) 6233 2220
Fax: (03) 6233 6266
E-Mail: shane.donnelly@parliament.tas.gov.au

Dear Shane,

Ethics Committee - Launceston Hearings

I notice the above Transcipts of Evidence have not appeared on the Gov't site at
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/CTEE/ethical.htm

Can you please advise me when this will be done?

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Clive M. Stott


